Someplace Special

February 1, 1979

Mr. Bill Nittler |
603 West 1st '
McCook, Nebraska 6900

Dear Bill,

Thank you for your letter of January 2, and your interest
in KLDR. We are doing everything we can to improve our
air sound and signal.

We hope that you will continue listening, and we Took
forward to your remarks.

Best regards,
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Scott Fischer
Program Director
KLDR Radio
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